
 
 

  
 

   
 

 
 

     
 

 
    

   
    

          
  

  
 

 
    

      
   

 
 

      
   

 
    

  
 

 
     

  
 

 
  

 
   

 
    

  
      

    
 

   
    

 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS, TULSA DISTRICT 
HEADQUARTERS, 63d READINESS DIVISION, 

INSTALLATION SUPPORT ACTIVITY, ENVIRONMENTAL DIVISION 

DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 
FOR THE 

RELOCATION OF DETACHMENT 1, COMPANY B, 6th BATTALION, 52nd AVIATION UNIT TO JOINT 
FORCES TRAINING BASE LOS ALAMITOS, CALIFORNIA 

The United States Army Reserve (USAR), 63d Readiness Division (RD), Directorate of Public Works (DPW), 
Environmental Division announces the availability of a Draft Environmental Assessment (EA) for public 
review and comment. The Draft EA evaluates the potential environmental effects associated with the 
relocation of 18 personnel and four UC-35A Cessna Citation Ultra aircraft to Joint Forces Training Base 
(JFTB) Los Alamitos. After relocation to JFTB Los Alamitos, the aircraft are estimated to have approximately 
200 takeoffs and landings annually. The Proposed Action does not require construction, renovation, 
demolition, or land-disturbing activities. 

The 63d RD prepared the Draft EA in accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and 
regulations implementing the Act. The 63d RD intends to issue a Final EA and Finding of No Significant 
Impact (FNSI) following this 30-day comment period. Comments on the Draft EA will be summarized and 
addressed in the Final EA. 

You may view the Draft EA online at Los Alamitos Environmental Assessment Website. A hard copy is 
available for review at: 

Los Alamitos – Rossmoor Library 
12700 Montecito Road 
Seal Beach, California 90740 

Garden Grove – Tibur Rubin Library 
11962 Bailey Street 
Garden Grove, California 92845 

Cypress Library 
5331 Orange Avenue 
Cypress, California 90630 

The 30-day comment period closes May 3, 2021. Comments on this EA should be specific and should 
address the adequacy of the statement and the merits of the alternatives discussed. Comments or 
questions may be sent by email on or before that date, to LosAlamitosComments@lrsfederal.com. 
Please use the subject line “Los Alamitos Draft EA Comment.” 

If you have any questions or are unable to submit your comments by email, please contact Cameron 
Dixon at (501) 771-8924 or 63d Readiness Division, Attn: Cameron Dixon, Environmental Division, 230 
R.T. Jones Road, Mountain View, CA, 94043. 

http://www.losalamitosea.com/
mailto:LosAlamitosComments@lrsfederal.com

